

Susana Martinez, Governor **Brent Earnest, Secretary** Mary Brogdon, Division Director

General Information Memorandum

ISD-GI 18-21

TO:

ISD Employees

FROM:

Mary Brogdon, Director, Income Support Division

RE:

Selection of New County Director for Rio Arriba ISD Office

DATE:

April 20, 2018

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Emily Floyd as the new County Director for the Rio Arriba Income Support Division (ISD) Office in Espanola.

Emily began her career with Human Services Department's Medical Assistance Division in April 2013 where she developed and drafted the New Mexico Administrative code for the Affordable Care Act. She was quickly promoted to County Director in Taos in May 2014, where she has been until her most recent position in Rio Arriba.

We are pleased to have Emily fill this position, as she brings with her a wealth of ISD experience and knowledge. Emily began her duties effective March 24th, 2018. Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Emily to her new position as the Rio Arriba County Director.

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203